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April 1, 2020 
 
 
Dear WGA Member, 
 
COVID-19 won’t stop the WGA in continuing our Scholarship Awards for 2020!  
 
Last year the WGA awarded a total of $6,511.00 in scholarship dollars. 
 
We are offering the following scholarship opportunities for 2020: 
 
(1). In 2019, our membership donated a total of $3,465.00 for the WGA Third or More Scholarship! 
Last year was the first year the Third or More Scholarship became our First Place Scholarship. 
 
If you are interested in making a donation to the Washington Glass Association’s Third or More 
Scholarship, please complete the form below and return it to the WGA office with a credit card 
number or check payable to the Washington Glass Association. We will promote your company as a 
donor of this scholarship. If you are making a donation in honor of a person, a company, or an event,  
be sure to complete that portion of the form below. By the way, it is possible for you to give 
anonymously.  
 
A special thank you to the following companies who donated to last year’s WGA Third or More 
Scholarship. See list: http://www.wg-a.org/scholarships.htm. 
 
(2). The WGA Golf Funded Scholarship in the amount of $2,138.00 which is funded from exact 
scholarship donations received during our 2019 WGA Golf Tournament. This scholarship is  
completely funded by our 2019 golfers.  
 
(3). The WGA General Fund Scholarship in the amount of $1,100.00, funded by the WGA. The     
additional $100.00 is a donation made by the WGA last year in memory of Bonnie George, wife of  
Bill George, General Storefronts who passed away in 2019. 
 
(4). An additional opportunity to donate – A company can make a donation of $1,000.00 or more with 
their name attached to a stand alone Scholarship Award. 
 
Our scholarship judge is a non-industry related judge. 
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See link for a look back to our 2019 Scholarship Awards and Table Top Night: 
www.wg-a.org/docs/June-2019-Dnr-Mtg-Clear-View-News-Clip.pdf 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Bernie Thueringer, WGA Scholarship Chair 
Pacific Glass, Inc., Renton, WA 	
  
	
  
	
  
Deadline	
  for	
  Donations:	
  	
  
May	
  31,	
  2020	
  
	
  
Washington	
  Glass	
  Association	
  Scholarship	
  2020	
  Donation:	
  
 
Contact Name: _________________________________ Email: ___________________________ 
 
Company: _____________________________________ Phone: __________________________ 
 
Credit Card Amount: ____________________MC/or Visa________________________________ 
 
Name on Card: ______________________ Expiration Date: ______________________________ 
 
Check Coming in Mail: ______  Amount: $100.00 ______    $500.00  ______    Other __________ 
 
In honor of:____________________________________________________________________ 
 
WGA is a 501 (C) (6) organization. 
 


